OFFICE OF THE

TOWN CLERK

13 AYER ROAD - HARVARD, MASSACHUSETTS 01451-1458
(978)456-4100 - FAX: (978)456-4113

April 24,2024

Public Notice

Notice of Cotrection - Ballot Misprint: Annual Town Election of April 9*, 2024
&

Notice Regarding Ballot Instructions for Vote-By-Mail Ballots

The Town Cletk’s Office hereby issues a public notice regarding a misprint on the ballot for the Annual
Town Election scheduled for April 9th, 2024. It has come to our attention that the term for the office of
Town Moderator was incotrectly listed on the ballot for this election as being for one year, when it should
have been for three years. Individuals that requested and were sent vote-by-mail ballots, or those that
voted absentee prior to the date of this notice, received ballots containing this misprint. These affected
ballots ate still valid, however, corrected versions of the ballot will be re-printed and in-use on election day.
We sincerely apologize for this error and any confusion that it may have caused.

Furthermore, the first phase of vote-by-mail ballots for the April 9", 2024 Annual Town Election that
were mailed out contained ballot instructions with an erroneous deadline to turn in the ballot of March
5th, 2024, at 8:00pm. This final date to return the ballot was from the Presidential Primary Election. We
would like to clarify that all vote iby-maﬂ ballots must be returned to the Cletk’s office by April 9th, 2024,
at 8:00 pm. We again apologize for any inconvenience that this error may have caused and thank you for
your patience and understanding. '

For further information or inquities, please contact the Harvard Town Clerk’s Office.

Rose M. Miranda,

Town Cletk




